
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 21, 2013

TO: Honorable Joe Straus, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB699 by Davis, John (Relating to the location of certain public sales of real property.),

As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Civil Practices and Remedies Code, Property Code, and Tax Code
relating to the location of certain public sales of real property. Under provisions of the bill, county
commissioners courts could designate an area other than an area at the county courthouse where
certain public sales of real property could take place.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council
LBB Staff: UP, SD, RB, CL, ZS, JP, KKR
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